
Please pass this bill!
Fairgrounds need all of the support they can get from all funding sources and the lottery is an ideal source.  Fairs help ALL 
Oregonians and are beloved by all groups of people.  They are particularly beneficial to children who don't always get included in 
things.  Fairs teach everyone something, whether it's learning to farm or ranch, to grow your own fruits and vegetables, to 
understand how food gets on the table in your house, to socialize and present ideas, to understand how to care for animals and 
that's just the participants.  The general public that attend benefit in many of the same ways and have a fun, family friendly and safe 
way to do it!
Fairs are necessary to bring people together, to support small, local economies, and to connect people to the land.  Please remove 
the limit and fund the fairs!


